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 December 6, 2024 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

 

ITT DS-24-01 
Supply and Delivery of one 2024 or 2025 Chevy equinox EV AWD 

The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Supply and Delivery of one 2024 or 2025 Chevy 
equinox EV AWD, Invitation to Tender (ITT) to provide further information, make changes to, or to clarify 
the ITT Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts of the ITT 
Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal submission, failure to 
do so may result in a non-compliant proposal. This addendum shall form part of the Contract 
Documents. 

 
 

 
Addendum No. 1 is being provided in clarification to ITT DS-24-01 released December 6, 2024. 

 
Clarification 1: 

Specifications Sheet - Under Coating and Rust Proofing: Electric Vehicles have a very different undercarriage system 
and typically there is nothing to under coat, if we are able to rust coat there may be a possibility of incompatibility that 
may cause electrical problems and could void the warranty. It’s not recommended.  

Regional District Response:  
 
The Regional District relies on the experience and recommendations of the dealerships, if rust coating is not a common 
practice nor recommended, please indicate on the vehicle specifications list that it will not be part of the quote and the 
concern as to why.  
 
Clarification 2: 

Specifications Sheet – NACS (Northern American Charging Standard) Adapters: OEM (Original Equipment 
Manufacturer) vehicle Specific adapters are available to be ordered. If there is any malfunction that can be attributed 
to the use of a non-OEM unit – warranty can be denied.  

Regional District Response:  
 
The Regional District appreciates the observations and recommendations of dealerships, and given the information 
that warranty may be denied if a malfunction occurs with NACS adapters, Regional District will prefer to see the ITT 
submission for DS -24-01 reflects the OEM adapter.    
Please indicate on the vehicle specification sheet what adapter you are quoting with.  
 
  
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our proposal submission. 
 

 
 

  Proponent’s Signature Date 
  

  All inquiries relating to ITT DS-24-01 must be emailed to: 
Daniel Burke  daniel.burke@rdffg.bc.ca  
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